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Amending this rule as proposed would be a serious error. Often, evidence is shielded from complete
disclosure by the evidence rules. This amendment would circumvent those protections and allow
defendants to get their hands on material that should be kept away from them. It is highly likely this
will have an unintended consequence of placing prohibited material that formed the basis of a
criminal prosecution back in the hands of the person who was not supposed to possess it. To
prevent this, prosecutors will have to get protection orders on virtually every piece of evidence that
is presented at a trial. There is a chance of oversight on the part of the prosecutor and this
amendment would place undue burdens on other agencies to ensure that a defendant does not
possess this material. While there are some policies in place that can prevent this material from
making its way to a defendant, those are not addressed by the rule. Passage of this rule would be a
disaster waiting to happen and should not go forward.
 
Thank you for your consideration,
 
Paul E. Masiello
Senior Deputy Prosecuting Attorney
Lewis County Prosecutor's Office
345 W. Main Street, Second Floor
Chehalis, WA  98532-1900
(360) 740-1240
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